Memorandum

Date: October 13, 2016

To: All Personnel

From: Chief Gross

Subject:  Authorized Duty Weapons - Addendum

Sheriff’s Bulletin: 16-21.1

This is to clarify information regarding Sheriff’s Bulletin 16-21 “Authorized Duty
Weapons.”

Nothing in Sheriff’s Bulletin 16-21 was meant to indicate that the HK USP firearm could
not be used as an optional duty firearm. The bulletin was only meant to mean that the
HK USP firearm would not be the issued firearm for the agency after the transition
training period.

SAM GROSS
Chief Deputy



